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O give thanks to the Lord, for He is good: for His steadfast love endures 

forever! 

Psalm 118:29 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

We wanted to let you know that we’ll be heading to the States on Tuesday! We’ll 

only be in the New England area for about seven weeks, so our time will be quite 

limited. As much as we’d love to see each and every one of you, it will not be 

possible this trip. 



 

If you would like to meet for coffee, send us a message.  We'll do our best to fit in a 

visit near Merrimack, NH.   

Ethan will be busy with Driver’s Ed. and hopes to have his license before we return 

to South Africa. We’re also thrilled that Bethany and Ash will be joining us for two 

weeks—our family is so excited to finally meet him! 

As always, we want to express our deepest gratitude for your faithful support. We 

truly couldn’t do this without you. Thank you for hearing God’s call and partnering 

with us to further the Gospel in South Africa by caring for orphaned and vulnerable 

children. 

  

Dan and Amy 

James 1:27 

 

 

 

 

 

ABOVE: Precious and I had a great time bumping into old friends during a family 

visit in Jo Slovo.  

We had our first directors retreat last month and we had a great time planning for 

next year.  

 

 

Praises 



 

1.  For so many gospel 

opportunities now that we are 

running full time. 

2.  For the many donations, clothing 

and food, that God provides for us 

to share with families that are 

struggling. 

3.  For our first directors retreat. We 

are excited to see how God is going 

to work next year! 

4.  For great ministry contacts in 

Princess and Kya Sands.  

5.  For approval of the children's 

visas! 

6. For ongoing safety as we 

continue to serve in South Africa. 

  

 

Prayer Requests 

1. Please pray for souls to be saved 

in Princess and Kya Sands as a 

result of our outreaches.  

2. Please pray for an 

intern/volunteer to assist Amy with 

homeschooling so she can focus 

more on ministry. 

3. Please continue to pray for our 

visas.  Amy and Dan are still 

waiting to hear back from Home 

Affairs. 

4. Please pray that God will raise 

up godly families willing to foster 

abandoned and vulnerable 

children.  

5. New monthly supporters for 

Lukiwe and safety as we travel 

home.  
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Our mailing address is: 

Peronts to South Africa 

117 Ponemah Road 

Amherst, NH 03031 

 

Add us to your address book 

 

 

Want to change how you receive these emails? 

You can update your preferences or unsubscribe from this list. 
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